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SPRING BREAK UPDATE/INFORMATION 
 

In Governor Murphy’s press conference on Monday, March 23rd, 
he announced that New Jersey schools would be closed 
indefinitely.   Although the exact date is not anything anyone at the 
moment can predict, our school closure could potentially extend 
beyond our scheduled spring break which would be around April 
20th. At this point, our staff has prepared remote learning 
opportunities for our students until May 1st. We plan on following 
our school calendar unless told otherwise by the New Jersey 
Department of Education and/or state of New Jersey. In 
following our District calendar, schools will be closed on 
Friday, April 10th for Good Friday and for Spring Break 
which will begin on Monday, April 13th through Friday, April 
17th for students and staff.  During this break, we will have 
resources available on our website for non-educational enrichment 
activities for students, but no remote learning will take place 
during this time.  Please take this break to spend quality time with 
your loved ones who are most dear to you and reflect upon the 
importance of family.  All remote learning will commence on 
Monday, April 20th until the district receives information about 
the potential opening or extension of school closures from 
Governor Murphy. 
 
 


